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Landau Forte Academy Moorhead  

Newsletter 
 

3 November 2015 
 

PARENTS EVENINGS 
Thank you to all the parents that came along to the above, we trust 

you found them informative and enjoyed seeing what your children 

have been up to in Term 1 at the Academy.  

 

ACADEMY PHOTOGRAPHS 
Individual and family group photographs will be taken on 

Wednesday, 4 November.  Any parents who wish their family to be 

photographed together and their siblings do not attend the 

Academy, may come to the hall from 08:30am to be photographed 

together.  All children who attend the Academy will be automatically 

photographed with their siblings on the day. 

 

POPPY APPEAL 
These are available to purchase from the Academy 

and Team Captains will be going round classrooms 

every afternoon for children who wish to purchase 

one – minimum donation 20p.   

Also, in the office, we have a box of various items: friendship 

bracelets, flexi-rulers, at £1 each and wristbands, bugs, hair-clips, 

pencils, erasers and reflective tags, 50p each, all donations again 

going to the poppy appeal and need to be purchased directly from 

the office. Thank you. 

 

SAMARITAN’S PURSE - SHOEBOXES 
Reminder – the last date to receive the above is 

Friday, 6 November.  Shoeboxes are available from 

the office if you have not got one. 
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ACADEMY COUNCIL NEWS! 
Next event: Children in Need – Friday, 
13 November – we will be having a ‘CRAZY’ 

day. For a £1 donation you can come 

dressed crazy with crazy hair etc. There 

will be a winner per class for being the 

craziest.  There will also be: 

 A raffle - 20p a ticket - to win either a Pudsey or Blush teddy 

bear. 

 Design a head band with Pudsey ears on it - no cost for this - but 

there will be a prize for the best design at the end of the day. 

 

FLU IMMUNISATION PROGRAMME 
The consent forms for the above, for our Year 1 & 2 children, have 

now been collected by the Derby City Immunisation Team.  They will 

be delivering the immunisation programme on the afternoon of 

Wednesday, 18 November, at the Academy. 

 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 
Parents are welcome to come to our class assemblies which will take 

place this term.  They will begin around 9am and last approximately 

15 minutes.  Refreshments will be served.  Grandparents and siblings 

are welcome.  The dates this term are: 

Thursday 26 November Flamingoes 

 

PTFA 
Next meeting – Thursday, 12 November, 3:30pm, in Wrens – all 

welcome to attend. 

Next Event: Friday, 4 December: 
Non-Uniform Day – children may come to the Academy in non-

uniform for a donation of a packet of sweets or a bar of chocolate, 

which will then be used at the Christmas Fayre. 

Infant Winter Disco & Junior Winter Disco -  
Infants: 3:15-4:15pm - £2 (includes refreshments) tickets available 

from the Office until Thursday, 3 December. 
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Juniors: 4:30-5:30pm - £1 – pay on the door - refreshments 

available to buy on the evening. 

 

PANTOMIME  
Tickets have now been booked for the following 

performances: 

Infant children - Monday, 14 December  

Junior children - Thursday, 17 December 

 

ACADEMY CHRISTMAS DINNER 
Numbers have now been finalised for the above to be 

held on Wednesday, 16 December, and no more 

names can now be added.  

 

ACADEMY DINNERS 

Reminder - to send payment in an envelope with 

your child’s name & class clearly written on.  

If you are unable to pay for your child’s dinner on a 

Monday morning please make sure you send them with 

 sandwiches and let Mrs Moseley in the office know.   

Cost of an Academy meal: £1.80 a day - £9.00 a week.  If paying by 

cheque please make it payable to ‘Landau Forte College’. 

Please remember if you wish to change your child from dinners 

to sandwiches Mrs Moseley requires 2 WEEKS NOTICE in writing 

– thank you. 

 

WRITING CUP 
This is awarded to children who have made consistent improvement 
in an area of their writing: 
Congratulations to:  
09-10-15 Destiny Birks Sparrows For being an enthusiastic writer.  

Destiny is always working hard to 

improve her writing. 
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MATHS AWARD 
This is awarded to children who have shown exceptional 
mathematical thinking and reasoning: 
Congratulations to:  
09-10-15 Ashraf Damiya Sparrows For excellent mental maths work!  

Ashraf always works hard in all 

aspect of his mathematics.  Well 

done Ashraf. 

 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This is an award given to a child who has done something exceptional 
during the week: 
Congratulations to: 
09-10-15 Kris Stevens Woodpeckers For super behaviour in the Dining 

Hall. 
 

ASHLEY STEWART CUP 
This is awarded to children who have shown good manners, a caring 
attitude and are a considerate member of the class: 
Congratulations to: 
09-10-15 Erica Mann Sparrows For being a good friend to all.  Kind 

polite and helpful.  A pleasure to teach. 
 

S Greenbank & staff of Landau Forte Academy Moorhead 

WWW.LFADM.ORG.UK 
 

You can go on Twitter without registering an account just 

follow the link via our website above!  
 

Reminder we break up  

Friday, 18 December at 3:15pm  

returning to the Academy on  

Monday, 4 January at 8:50am 

http://www.lfadm.org.uk/

